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Mary Ellen has been home from assisted living now for a about two weeks.  She passed requirement tests to try to live 
at home again, and has a caregiver staying with her at night, and a caregiver that comes during the day.  Mary Ellen is 
very challenged with her health issues, and has not driven in over a year, but luckily she has friends that are helping her 
out so she can remain at home. Mary Ellen was looking forward to Scooter, her beloved dog, coming home too!

Mary Ellen unfortunately has broken her cell phone, so if you would like to call her please call her home phone.  AND, 
also unfortunately her computer is broken, so she can't check her email or FB pages.

Mary Ellen expressed to me that she loves all the phone calls, cards and gifts/flowers she has been receiving, so please 
keep getting in touch with her.  She has no family except her WHOA family, and she considers us all her family.

Mary Ellen Munn - PO Box 298    Globe AZ   85532

928-425-5115  home
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